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As a resident of rural Oregon, I am opposed to changing our convenient and reliable 

method of voting in Oregon. Since 1987, voters have been confident that their vote 

would be secure and the elderly and busy residents of our state have conveniently 

been able to vote from their homes with our reliable post system.I always drive my 

ballot into our local elections office to drop off as an extra layer of security but trust 

paper more than a hackable electronic system. Implementing a new system of in 

person voting would make voting more difficult for our seniors, busy mothers, and 

other hardworking Oregonians. It would also and add more costs and risk to our 

current voting system. Thank you 


